
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: 10/5/2010 12:20:52 PM
To: ABesa@SempraUtilities.com (ABesa@SempraUtilities.com);

don.arambula@sce.com (don.arambula@sce.com); 'Baker, Simon' 
(simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov)

Redacted ; Fogel,Cc:
Cathleen A. (cathleen.fogel@cpuc.ca.gov); Clinton, Jeanne 
(j eanne.clinton@cpuc.ca.gov); | Redacted _____

Redacted

Bee:
Subject: RE: Status of EUC launch and availability of customer / contractor rebate 

information

Simon,

Our information is located at:

For customers:
http://www.cbpca.orq/homeowners/rebates incentives.html

For contractors:
http://www.cbpca.orq/contractors/pqe.html

The rebate application form will be filled out by the contractors (for the customers) so it will not be 
online.

We're working on getting a link to this website put on pge.com. We should have that complete in the 
next day and will forward the link as soon as it is available.

Thanks.
Shilpa

From: Baker, Simon [mailto:simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, October 04, 2010 5:59 PM
To: ABesa@semprautilities.com; Don.Arambula@sce.com; Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Cc: Fogel, Cathleen A.; Clinton, Jeanne
Subject: Status of EUC launch and availability of customer / contractor rebate information
Importance: High

Don, Athena and Shilpa,

As we discussed last May, the target date for "rebates on the street" for the new Energy Upgrade California whole 
house retrofit program was agreed between Energy Division and the IOUs to be September 1st. Since that time, 
IOUs indicated slippage on that delivery date to October 1st, which Energy Division accepted.
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Energy Division staff have today searched the IOUs websites for information available to consumers/contractors 
on obtaining these new rebates. Only SCE has information on this new program available online on its website 
that ED staff could fine, with an email contact for customers and contractors to find out more information on the 
program rather than an opportunity to sign up right away to reserve or apply for rebates.

Can you all please indicate to us where your Energy Upgrade California rebate application and/or reservation form 
is on your websites?

Energy Division would like to indicate this information in our introduction to the All Party meeting on this new 
program this Thursday October 7th as per our earlier discussion.

Thanks!

Best,
Simon
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